
ST PATRICK’S CHURCH,
KILBRITTAIN, Co Cork. P72 F897
Fr Jerry Cremin PP
Member of Irish Confraternity of Catholic
Clergy
023-8849637 / 087-7857712
Email: mail@frcremin.com.
     parish@kilbrittain.org

Website:   www.kilbrittain.org

BAPTISMS:
Sat and 11.30 Sun or by arrangement.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:
Mon 9:30 to 1; Wed 2 to 8

No 490 15 October 2023

Adoration Suspended until
Monday October 23rd

NO LIVESTREAMED MASSES
UNTIL MON 23rd OCTOBER.

We welcome Msgr Finbarr
O’Leary, Clogagh, as celebrant
for our Sunday Masses today
and next Sunday.

Novena for the Souls of the
Faithful Departed
Begins Thursday 2nd November
with Masses 9.00 am and 7.00 pm
each day.
Mass for the bereaved Fri 10th
November at 7.00 pm.
Envelopes for November Offerings
available in the porches from today.

Sacraments 2024
Confirmation: Wed 13th March
First Holy Communion:
    Sat 18th May

St Joseph’s Young Priest Society
A meeting of the Cork and Ross
Diocesan Committee will be held in
the Crypt, Church of the Holy Spirit,
Dennehy’s Cross, Cork on Sunday,
15th October, 2023 at 3pm.

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time

No weekday Mass this
coming week Mon 16th to
Sat 21st.
Weekday Masses resume
Monday 23rd October.

Rural Transport Lotto
Lotto Draw 218 - 4th Oct 2023.
Jackpot €3,400.
Numbers Drawn: 5 - 10 - 11 - 17
No Winner. Consolation Prizes:
€50 Margaret Dolly, Kilbrittain,
€30 Marian Bowen, Bantry,
€20 Doreen Foley, Ballinspittle.
Next Draw 18th Oct 2023
Jackpot €3,550. Thank you for
your continued support.

Young at Heart (Active Retired)
Weekly gatherings every Thursday
from 2.30 to 4.30 pm in the Parish
Hall.  Chat, music, refreshments,
entertainment.  New members
welcome

Tidy Towns
Kilbrittain Tidy Towns are pleased
to announce that we received a
Silver Award and County
Commendation at the 2023
SuperValue Tidy Towns Awards.
We would like to thank the parish
community and local organisations
for their help this year. We  look
forward to working with you all
again as we get ready for next
year’s Summer Season. If anyone
would like to join in the fun to keep
our village and surrounding area
looking its best please contact
Sinéad at 087-2344610

Items for the Bulletin can be given or
emailed to Denis and Margaret Collins:
killeenskilbrittain@yahoo.ie
or to Fr Cremin: mail@frcremin.com.
Deadline for receipt of submissions each
week is Thurs night 9.00 pm.
Weekly Bulletin and archive since 2013 online at

Tolerance is the last virtue of a
depraved society.  When you
have an immoral society that
has blatantly, proudly, violated
all of the Commandments of
God, there is one last virtue
they insist upon: tolerance for
their immorality.

D James Kennedy


